
PROJECTS FUNDED – STILL IN PROGRESS 
As Of 1/7/24 

 
2018  
2018  Article #55  Judah Eldredge property acquisition, $369,000 
2018  Article #57  Hinckley’s Pond – Public Access, $75,000 
 
2019 
2019  Article #43  Sand Pond Restroom Replacement, $125,000 
 
2020 
2020  Article #31 (1) Update of Historic Areas and Property Inventory, $34,500 
2020  Article  #31 (4) Restoration & Rehabilitation of Town-owned  
                                     Conservation Lands, $20,000 
 
2021 
2021  Article #29 (6) Veterans Memorial Circle-Flag Poles, $48,385 
2021  Article #34  Harwich Natural Heritage Trail, Phase 1, $150,000 
 
2022 
2022  Article #31  East Harwich Union Cemetery Gravestone Project, $118,000 
2022  Article #33  Harwich Affordable Housing Trust, $500,000 
2022  Article #34  Phase 2 of Natural Heritage Trail, Boardwalk, $75,000 
2022  Article #35  Pennrose LLC/Cape Cod 5 Housing project, $100,000 
2022  Article #36  Pickleball/Basketball project at Brooks Park, $245,500 
 
2023 
2023  Article #24  Herring River Land Preservation, $125,000 
2023  Article #25  Affordable Housing Trust, $500,000 
2023  Article #26  Lower Cape Housing Institute, $7,500 
2023  Article #27  Brooks Academy Renovations, $690,000 
2023  Article #28  War Memorials project, $256,282.40 
2023  Article #30  Oak St Bike Path Crossing Lights, $13,000 
2023  Article #31  Senior Ball Fields Restroom, $150,000 
2023  Article #32  Resurface courts at Brooks Park, $110,000 
2023  Article #33  Supplemental funding-Sand Pond Restroom, $35,000 
2023  Article #34  Skinequit Pond Remediation (Alum), $92,000 


